
The John Briggs Lecture 2018 
Sponsored by the Friends of Kent Churches 

Sunday 24th June 2018 at 3pm 
St. Mary the Virgin, 

Nettlestead. 
 

  
The History of Stained Glass by 

Leonie Seliger from Canterbury Cathedral 
and The History of our Church Glass by 

our Rector, The Revd. Anthony Carr. 
 

Followed by a buffet tea at Nettlestead Place by 
kind permission of Mr. and Mrs. Roy Tucker, 

 
Tickets £10 each, cheques payable to Nettlestead Church  

              
     From:  Mrs. M. Allen, 
             Tagmar,  Hale Street Farm, 
             East Peckham, Tonbridge, 
             Kent  TN12 5JB 
             01622 871272.                     Please enclose an SAE 
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Information. 
 
Details of how to find the Church and parking 
arrangements will be sent with the tickets. 
If you have any dietary requirements please let me 
know when ordering your tickets.   Thank you. 
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The Friends of Kent Churches 
 
The Friends of Kent Churches was set up in 1949 
to help preserve Kent’s churches.  Many of Kent’s 
churches (including St. Mary the V irgin, 
Nettlestead) have benefitted through the annual 
Ride & Stride and grants of over £730.000 have 
been paid to churches in the past 5 years. 
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The John Briggs Lecture 
 
John Briggs was a Canterbury solicitor who left a 
generous bequest to the Friends of Kent Churches.  
In his memory the Friends sponsor an annual talk 
in a Kent parish church.  A ll profits from the 
lecture go towards the host church’s restoration. 
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